
 

Heritage Farm Commission   

Special Meeting  

February 22, 2022 

The Bolton Heritage Farm Commission held a special meeting on February 22, 2022 at 9:30AM via Zoom. Members in 
attendance were chair Arlene Fiano, vice chair Beth Harney, Rhea Klein, Leslie Shea and Ann Maulucci. Commission 
alternate Paula Lynn and Building and grounds supervisor John Butrymovich were also in attendance. Member Cara 
Wraight and Bolton Historic Society alternate Bonnie Massey were not present.   

1. Call to order 

   

Arlene called the meeting to order at 9:31AM.  Arlene requested that Paula be seated as a voting member in Cara’s 
absence.  

2. Dedication Plaque for Interpretive Signage 

 

Arlene opened discussion on the above issue. Rhea moved that the farm commission request that the Board of 
Selectmen authorize and fund a plaque to dedicate the new interpretive signage at the Bolton Heritage Farm to Hans 
Depold, in recognition of all his efforts to establish the farm as Camp #5 on the Washington Rochambeau 
Revolutionary Route [WARO]. Ann seconded the motion, which was passed unanimously. Arlene requested that 
these minutes be sent immediately to the town administration to advance this issue.  

 

3. Adjournment 

Rhea moved to adjourn the meeting at 9:39AM, Ann seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.  

 

Respectfully Submitted,   

Beth Harney, vice chair   

 

PLEASE SEE THE MINUTES OF SUBSEQUENT MEETINGS FOR THE APPROVAL OF THESE MINUTES 
AND ANY CORRECTIONS HERETO.     

    


